
[Your School Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are pleased to inform you that your child will be participating in the 

NWEA (Northwest Evaluation Association) assessments this [insert time 

period, e.g., fall, winter, spring]. These assessments are designed to 

measure your child's academic growth and learning in key subjects, 

including reading and mathematics.  

The NWEA assessments are adaptive, meaning that the questions adjust in 

difficulty based on your child's responses. This allows for a more 

individualized assessment experience. The results will help us understand 

your child's strengths and areas for improvement, enabling us to tailor 

our instruction to better meet their needs.  

Please ensure that your child is prepared for the assessments by ensuring 

they have plenty of rest the night before and a healthy breakfast that 

morning.  

You will receive your child's assessment results shortly after testing is 

complete. We encourage you to review these results with your child and 

discuss how they can work towards their academic goals moving forward.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the NWEA assessments, 

please feel free to contact us at [insert school contact information].  

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education!  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[School Contact Information] 


